Victoria Boyne

Subject: FW: green ratsnake

From: Jones, Lawrence LC -FS [mailto:ljones02@fs.fed.us]
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2013 12:54 PM

To: Angela Barclay

Subject: RE: green ratsnake

Here it is, when | wrote this, it was the personal communication. Or you can save this email...l have
heard that “This species is reputedly relatively common in Box Canyon (L. Jones, pers. comm. 8 May 2013)

Larry Jones

Threatened, Endangered, and Sensitive Species Program Assistant (acting)
Southwest Region, USDA Forest Service

333 Broadway SE

Albuquerque, NM 87102

ljiones02 @fs.fed.us

505-842-3435

From: Angela Barclay [mailto:abarclay@swca.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2013 1:34 PM

To: Jones, Lawrence LC -FS

Subject: green ratsnake

Importance: High

Hi Larry,

There is a sentence in the EIS that says, “This species is reputedly relatively common in Box Canyon (L. Jones, pers.
comm. 7 March 2013).”

| can’t find an email from you that says this on this date. Could you please send me an email restating this if it is true so |
can officially add this reference to the record?

Thanks,

Angela M.D. Barclay, M.S.
Senior Natural Resources Specialist

SWCA Environmental Consultants
343 West Franklin Street

Tucson, Arizona 85701

P 520.325.9194 x4900 | F 520.325.2033
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Visit Our Website: http://www.swca.com
Find us on Facebook: http://on.fb.me/SWCA-Environmental
See us on LinkedIn: http://www.linkedin.com/company/swca-environmental-consultants




This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any
unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the

law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error,
please notify the sender and delete the email immediately.



